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Memo 
 

To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 

 

From:  Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor  

 

Date:  February 23, 2015 

 

RE:   SE-14-00011 Grow Bros   

 

 

 

After review of the abovementioned proposed use, Kittitas County Public Health Department requires 

water and septic issues to be met as were stated at the time of the pre-application meeting.   

If the applicant employs 20 staff they will need to get a Group B water system approved through Kittitas 

County Public Health Department.  A well site inspection must be done prior to drilling to approve the 

placement of the well, followed by approval of the system. 

Clarification of the intended permanent water and sewer systems must be made prior to final approval. 

The applicant must mitigate for serving 20 employees with a Group B water system as well.   

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

Note: 

After December 2, 2014 all final plats must meet KCC 16.24.210 for KCPHD signature certification. 

16.24.210 Certificate of county health officer.  

A note on any approved plat shall contain the following note: I hereby certify that the plat has been examined and conforms with current Kittitas 

County Code Chapter 13.  

 

Dated this day of      , A.D., 20  

Kittitas County Health Officer 
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